
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BEFORE THE CENTRAL REGION HEARING BOARD 
OF THE SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held on Wednesday, June 15, 2022, at 
10:00 AM or as soon thereafter as may be heard.  Given the international COVID-19 pandemic, and 
consistent with public health recommendations and Assembly Bill 361, the meeting will be held via 
teleconference with NO PHYSICAL LOCATION FOR PUBLIC ATTENDANCE. 
 
Members of the public wishing to participate should contact the Deputy Clerk to the Boards at (559) 
230-6000 to obtain the log in information and correlating passcode. 
 
Said hearing will be to terminate the stipulated order of abatement. 
 

Petitioner Docket # Rules Reason for Petition 
 
San Joaquin Valley Unified  
Air Pollution Control District 
 
 

C-15-36D  4103 To terminate Stipulated Order of 
Abatement C-15-36D in accordance 
with Condition #8, as an 
economically feasible alternative to 
open burning of subject agricultural 
material has been identified 
consistent with state law. 

Any person wishing to submit any data, views, comments, or suggestions concerning the termination of 
the stipulated order of abatement may do so by submitting the information to the Deputy Clerk to the 
Boards prior to the hearing. 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that any interested persons desiring to be heard or present evidence on 
the above matter are asked to participate at the hearing.  For additional information, contact the 
District’s Central Region Office at (559) 230-6000. 
 
Ms. Michelle Franco 
Deputy Clerk to the Boards 
San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control District 
June 1, 2022 


